
 

 

Decode Your Career 
Scouts Learn to Code (Virtually) 

Holiday Edition 

When: Saturday, December 5 from 2 – 3:30 p.m. MST (virtual lesson) 

Cost: $5 per Scout 

To Register: 

• Go to https://bit.ly/HolidayCoding. 

• How It Works: 

o A secure URL will be sent prior to the lesson to parents/Scouts to login for selected date(s) and 

time. 

o Before attending, Scouts should make sure to have headphones plugged-in or a quiet area to 

listen and participate in the activity. And make sure to have a reliable internet connection. 

o theCoderSchool will provide a live instructor, who will lead the program, answer questions after 

the session and direct Scouts on how to complete the Coding activity. 

o NO previous coding experience required. 

Activity: 

• Participants will learn to Code by ‘hanging’ Holiday Decorations on a house or Christmas Tree. 

Learning to Code is one of the most sought-after skills for young people to experience as today’s job market and 
career paths continue to shift towards automation, STEM, Artificial Intelligence, and Technology. 

The Denver Area Council is proud to partner with theCoderSchool to give all Scouts the opportunity to learn some 
basic knowledge in this ever-growing skillset. 

Questions? Call Kyle Tons, Denver Boy Scouts at 720-266-2144 or email at Kyle.Tons@scouting.org. 
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